
      

 

 

KS2 Lunchtime Gardening Club  

We are pleased to start our KS2 Gardening Club again at lunchtime from Wednesday 

9th March from 12pm – 1pm (children will come and go as they have their lunch in 

the hall). There is no cost attached to the club and children will be provided with all 

equipment and plants. Suitable outdoor clothing will need to be provided, coats/shoes 

may get dirty. The club may be cancelled at short notice due to adverse weather. 

There are 20 spaces available so please return this form as soon as possible, if we 

have a large number of children wishing to take part then we will have to split them 

over the two terms.    

If your child is keen to join this club, please complete the form below and return to the 

school office as soon as possible.  

 

KS2 Lunchtime Gardening Club  

 

Child’s Name__________________________________   Class________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Gardening Club and will provide suitable 

outdoor clothing.  

 

Signed_________________________________ 

 

Print___________________________________   Date_______________________ 


